
      
 

Summer, 
 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Wolfe Lake Association 

Westport (WLAW) Board of Directors,  

I would like to wish you and your families 

a very happy and healthy New Year and 

give thanks to our many volunteers for 

lending your time and talents in helping 

and supporting us to protect and preserve 

Wolfe Lake. 
 

As a volunteer organisation we depend 

upon the goodwill and support of our 

membership, and from these efforts the 

WLAW continues to grow to meet the 

increasing demand for assistance to our 

many projects, and to fulfill the aims and 

objectives of the WLAW. Your efforts 

have strengthened our shared passion for 

Wolfe Lake and fostered a sense of unity, 

which is great. 

 

We are looking forward to the year ahead 

with many opportunities to support our 

wonderful lake and to see you enjoying 

Wolfe! 
 

With appreciation and very best wishes, 

Anna Rijk 

Wolfe Lake Association Westport | Communication 

Wolfe Lake Magazine | Editor. 
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